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I am opposed to Senate Bill 114 because I don’t believe restricting law abiding 

citizens is going to benefit the general population.  It will restrict people that follow the 

laws and help enforce them because criminals don’t follow the laws anyway so they 

will not be affected at all. Also, by restricting the capacity of presently owned firearm 

magazines to limit the ability to protect them selves, and or their loved ones against 

potential intruders or none law abiding citizens puts the law abiding citizen in an 

unfair position.  The part of the bill that will expands the buildings that restrict 

concealed carry will also bring light to potential shooters to where people that are law 

abiding concealed carry individuals are not, by law, allowed to carry, making them a 

potential target that is unprotected. 


